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16/07/2020  10:36:132020/2367/P OBJ Jacqueline L 

Prooth

I have perused the proposals for planning permission on  a permanent basis.

My objections are as follows:

a) Section of the transport report: 

     2.25 Acknowledging the inspectors comments related to highway safety as shown 

     below, it is noted that no PICs involving pedal cycles have occurred at or adjacent to, 

     the site access since it began operating.

    ¿The delivery operation has raised issues related to the parking of scooters and

      their use of the footway, the high volume of riders accessing and egressing

      onto and using the local highway network and the use of the access by delivery 

      vehicles servicing the commercial kitchens¿9

b)  Living in the immediate area. Roofood's (Deliveroo), have done nothing about the 

     problems with bikers, cyclists and now scooter deliveries. In fact it has got a lot 

     WORSE. In the evenings to two latter mentioned deliverers seem incapable of 

     accepting that there are other road users and in the evenings mostly no lights.

     In fact they have proved a complete menace to pedestrians and road users.

c)  They fill up parking spaces in the Finchley Road plus parking on the pavements, whilst

      awaiting a call out...plus if something is said they are highly verbally aggressive.

d)  The access for deliveries is inadequate and often block pedestrians passage along the

      pavement.

e)  An operation of this type should NOT be permitted in this highly residential area.

f)  The disturbance to residents is also not acceptable.

There are of cause other issues but I have listed the main points in the interest of the local residents.

19/07/2020  10:25:212020/2367/P OBJ Alan Mason It is only a matter of time before somebody, probably an innocent pedestrian, is killed or seriously injured by 

the delivery bikers using these premises. They show no regard for residents using the roads and pavements 

and ignore the law when it suits them. They are a menace.

Also, the local residents should not have to suffer the noise and smells emanating from a food processing 

factory in a residential area. Such establishments should be located on commercial/industrial estates. I object 

to the applicant's proposals.

19/07/2020  15:43:062020/2367/P SUPPRT Stefano bertolotto As a local resident would like to register my support as the scheme allows more food options in the area as 

well as helps shifting deliveries to low emission, low congestion means of transportation. The e-bike charging 

facility is badly needed.
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